


 

 

 

 

 

2.4.10.  Wherever the documents are in regional language, provide English 

translated version 

B.Ed 

The District CEO office has approved to attend a school internship from September 

2023 to four months in Government Schools. This internship is necessary to fulfill the 

requirements of B.Ed course as per TNTEU regulations. Please make sure to adhere to the 

guidelines provided by the District CEO office and ensure that conducting everyone 

professionally at all times during internship. It is important that make the most of this 

opportunity to gain valuable experience and knowledge in the field of education. If anyone 

have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the District CEO office 

for assistance. 

                                                          M.Ed 

 

The District CEO office gave permission for students to attend a one-week internship 

in Government Schools to fulfill their M.Ed course requirements as per TNTEU regulations. 

 

 

 

 


